Dissertation handbook: key points

Dissertations will be presented on Tuesday 10th December from 10am in L4.

There will be a booklet listing all the proposed projects. This will be on the
course webpage after the presentations and you will receive hard copy at the
presentations.

Talk to all the supervisors associated with the projects in which you are inter-
ested.

Tell the supervisors and the course director by Friday of week 1 of Hilary Term
which project you would like to do.

Supervisors will give a response in the following week.

The dissertation is almost two terms’ work — expect to work on it for most of
Trinity Term and the Long Vacation.

You must give a presentation on your dissertation topic on either Monday 1st or
Tuesday 2nd June.

Expect a minimum of one hour of supervision per fortnight in term time and
further supervision during the vacation (possibly via email or Skype).

The submission deadline is Wednesday 26th August at 12noon. Three hard copies
of your dissertation should be submitted to Examination Schools by this deadline.
You should also submit a pdf via the online submission page (more details nearer
the time).

A complete draft of the dissertation should be given to your supervisor at least
two weeks prior to submission.

Dissertations should be 40-50 pages long and satisfy certain font and page size
restrictions.

Past dissertations can be found on the web at:
https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/node/25797.

Vivas will be held in mid-September and these are compulsory.

Results will be available within days of the final Examiners’” Meeting (on the final
day of the vivas).


https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/node/25797

